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 Our four-week Stewardship Campaign will be culminating 
Sunday, November 3rd at the time for commitment during our 
worship service. 
 Over the last four weeks, we have learned what it means 
to be found faithful in little things, faithful with much, 
and faithful with all God has given us. This theme comes 
from Paul’s challenging words: 
 
Think of us in this way, as servants of Christ and stewards of 

God’s mysteries.  Moreover, it is required of stewards that they 
be found trustworthy. 

                                                             I Corinthians 4: 1-2 
 

 God can take little things in our lives, things that seem 
relatively insignificant, and multiply their impact beyond what 
we could have imagined.  What gifts are we holding back 
because we think they are “too little” to be of any use?  
God can multiply even our smallest gifts in ways that allow 
good things to happen and people to be restored. 
 We are richly blessed.  How does God call us to be 
faithful with much – with all of our generous 
blessings?  Allow God to remind you how God has been 
faithful to our congregation and to challenge you to be faithful 
too. 
 In what new ways is God calling our congregation 
to be generous?  When we trust God with all we have, 
miracles are possible.   And yes, the reward of work well done 
is often more work and more trust.  But a deeper engagement 
with Christ makes it well worth the extra effort! 
 If you are not able to be with us on the 3rd and would 
like a pledge card, please contact the church office and one 
will be mailed to you. 
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November Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Suzanne Wasitis 11/2 

Brian King 11/3 

Dodie Urias 11/6 

Candy Kallansa 11/16 

Maxine Mundell 11/17 

Gabrielle Grelle 11/20 

Roy Levin 11/22 

Don Beaver 11/23 

Kathy Perez 11/25 

Roger Howard 11/28 

Lucy Rollings 11/30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wayne & Betty Brodhecker 

11/27 

Don & Joan Searcy 11/30 

 

Clara Nicholson 
@ Mill Run Assisted 
Living,  
Columbus, OH 
 

At Home: 

 
 

Christie Waggoner 
John Long 

Karmen Krueger 
 

Remember In Prayers 
In Hospital,  

Nursing Home & 
Assisted Living 

Centers: 

Myrtle Fields 
@ Clearwater 
Commons 
Martha King 
@ Berkshire of 
Castleton, Indpls.,  IN 

Poinsettia Order 
Form is available in 

the church office. 

Order deadline 
is Monday, 

November 11th 

Congregational Meeting 
to Elect Officers 

 Sunday, November 10 
following worship. 
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Visit us at  

www.christpresby.org 

Christ Presbyterian Church wants God to 
be a vital part of our lives as we reach out 

to our community and we embrace the  
following Vision Statement: 

We believe that God is calling us to be 
the open arms, 

the healing hands, 
and the loving hearts of the body of 

Christ in our community. 

Like us on 
Facebook 

7879 N 700 W 

McCordsville, IN 46055 

Phone: 317-335-7600 

Fax: 317-335-7601 

E-mail: office@christpresby.org  

 
 
 
 
To our CPC family, 
 
Thank you for all your support 
during m surgery and rehab 
and Jim’s death.  The prayers, 
cards, and kind words and 
thoughts all helped us make it 
through a very difficult couple 
of months. 
 

Martha Dawson 
and family 

 
 
 
 

 Thanks to one and all who 
helped to make our 2nd Trunk or 
Treat such a meaningful and 
enjoyable experience.  Even though 
the weather was spooky, everyone 
had a great time.  Calls came in 
all day long wanting to know if 
we were braving the weather.   
Elaina Henry, Roger Howard, 
Kathleen Adams, Megan Romero, 
Kelly DeSimone — Your Outreach 
Committee  


